
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

19th January 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to confirm that your son/daughter will be involved in the choir singing at G Live 
for the Guildford Schools Music Festival on Wednesday 21st March.  Your child has 
received the lyrics along with a CD to help them learn the songs.  Please encourage them 
to start learning the words now to make the rehearsal process easier. 
 
Rehearsals 
In preparation for the concert there is also a rehearsal at Bushy Hill School, Merrow on 
Wednesday 14th March starting at 1.15pm and finishing at 2.45pm.  We will be taking a 
coach to the rehearsal, for which we will be asking for a small contribution.  A letter will 
follow after half term with further details. 
 
Tickets 
Guildford Schools Music Festival at G Live, Guildford 
Wednesday 21st March 2018 at 7.00 pm. 
 
The Box Office at G Live will sell tickets for the concert starting from 10 am on Thursday 
8th February 2018, at £8.50 each, plus a booking fee of 50p per ticket.   
Telephone bookings :    01483 369350  (10am-6pm, Monday-Saturday)     
Online :      www.GLive.co.uk          
Email enquiries:    info@GLive.co.uk 
You can also buy tickets in person at the box office at G Live (10am-6pm, Monday-
Saturday). 
Accessibility seats are available: please telephone the box office or apply in person if you 
need a seat with easy access. 
 
During the first two weeks of booking, you may buy up to FOUR tickets per family.  From 
Friday 23rd February, the Box Office will sell more tickets to anyone who wishes to buy 
further tickets, if they are available. 
 
We are very keen to sell all the seats in the concert hall, however, it is only fair that the 
family of each child participating in the concert has a chance to obtain some tickets.   
 
Children participating in the orchestra, recorders or choir, do not need a ticket. 
 
I hope that you will enjoy the concert and appreciate the children’s hard work and 
musicianship. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Helgadottir 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 
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